Agenda ltem V.5

Bristol Town Administrator

From: Patrick Benner <Benner82@live.com>
Sent: Monday, August 10, 2020 3:22 PM
To: Bristol Town Administrator

Subject: Water abatement

Hello. | am writing to you to ask if | can have a portion of my water bill reduced. | don't have exact dates unfortunately
but around the beginning of the last water cycle | noticed that | was developing a leak at the meter in my basement. |
called the town and the water guy came out 2 days later. He said he needed to replace the meter and the gaskets which
he came back a few days later and did. But he mentioned that there was a crimp in my house line where the meter
attaches that needs to be repaired. At the time it was no longer leaking. About a month later we noticed it was leaking
again so we made plans to replace the lines while they removed the meter. After doing this the new meter was re
installed but it was leaking worse than it had before. They came back out a few days later and replaced the gaskets
which eventually solved the problem. In the meantime my water bill doubled. Im hoping i can get a 25% reduction on
my last bill.

Thank you

Patrick
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